
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Truckee Police Department has added an
electric motorcycle to the fleet. It is part
of  an  effort  to  use  alternative-powered
vehicles,  reduce  emissions  and  noise
pollution.  Grants  paid  for  it.

·       Longtime Placer County elections employee Ryan Ronco
was  appointed  to  the  top  elections  job  by  the  Board  of
Supervisors May 17.

·      The Sugar Pine Foundation is partnering with Stillwater
Spa & Salon in Incline Village for a Garden Party fundraising
event on June 3 from 5-8pm. For more info and to RSVP, go
online.

·      Here are the Sierra and El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork
schedules from Caltrans for the upcoming week.

·       Liberty Utilities’ walk-in offices located in South
Lake Tahoe and Tahoe Vista will be closed May 27 and May 30.
The former is to accommodate a billing system upgrade and the
later for Memorial Day.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/snippets-lake-tahoe-205/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1152821098084463/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/Sierra1.pdf
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/El-Dorado-Tahoe1.pdf

